Leeds and Broomfield C of E Primary School



Many Hands Build a House, Many Hearts Make a School (Matthew 7:24-27: The Wise and Foolish Builders) Resilience, Curiosity, Honesty, Respect, Empathy NEWSLETTER 15—Friday 6th January 2023









What can you share this weekend with your family and friends?

A smile, laugh, cuddle?

Happy New year to all!

Hedgehogs - Have been thoroughly enjoying exploring their new theme 'Dinosaurs' for this term. There has been lots of talk about carnivores, herbivores and the environment in which dinosaurs used to live. If you do have anything at home linked to the theme, please do bring in to be shared and discussed with the class.

Squirrels - Have settled into their temporary classroom for the next two terms. The children and adults have adapted to the changes really well. They have enjoyed getting stuck into their learning in PE which is football. All have been keen to share their skills and learn new ones.

Badgers - Have shown great resilience in developing new routines to enable the school to still function with a hall while also using it as their classroom. A big thank you to the children and adults led by Mrs Cannell. The children have enjoyed getting stuck into their learning about World War II. They have begun looking into local history. If you can share any local knowledge please let Mrs Cannell know so that we can share expertise.

PROUD awards

After speaking to pupils and staff we wanted to build children's self esteem and confidence in themselves. Each pupil needs to work to get a badge for each letter of the word PROUD.

- P Pleasure in work
- R Respect in work
- O Organised in work
- U Unique in work
- D Distinction



This week's PROUD winners are: Wesley and Sophia H

A massive well done!







Hedgehogs— Liana

Squirrels— Francis

Badgers— Frankie

Christian Vision and Values



Hedgehogs— Liana Squirrels— Patsy Badgers — Ayshe



Please could I remind all parents to not park in the entrance / exit of the car park. Please drive into the car park and park your car and then walk your child

over the road. This ensures that all are kept safe.

Thank you for your understanding and consideration of others.



Future Dates:

Swimming starts Thursday 12th Jan for Year 3.

Year 6 outdoor Learning—20th January

Young Voices—24th January

Hedgehogs school trip to the museum— 25th January

End of Term—10th February

Inset Day—20th February

Children return to school for start of Term 4—21st February

All parents are invited to join us for Worship at 8:50 on Friday mornings.



We are looking for a cleaner for the school for 3 hours per evening and some hours during holidays.

https://www.kent-teach.com/Recruitment/Vacancy/SearchResults.aspx?Keyword=Leeds%20and%20Broomfield

The advert closes on 16th January. If anyone would like further information please get in touch.